
 

Introducing the Sensia TeleHealth Program 
 
The coronavirus outbreak has created a significant strain on employees, employers, and the healthcare 
system.  To assist in providing access to a medical provider, your employer has partnered with Sensia to 
offer TeleHealth services to you during these difficult times. 
 
Sensia is an independent healthcare company that provides comprehensive Primary Care, Wellness, and 
Occupational Health programs.  All the Sensia medical personnel are certified and licensed to provide 
healthcare services in the state of Wisconsin. 
 
The Sensia TeleHealth Program allows you to electronically schedule a telephonic appointment with a 
Sensia medical provider.  The primary goal of the assessment is to determine the nature and extent of 
your condition, answer any questions, and offer appropriate recommendations as indicated. 
 
In order to promote easy access, the Sensia TeleHealth Program will be limited to use only by 
employees who work for approved Sensia clients. 
 
The Sensia TeleHealth Program hours of operation are from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM Monday through 
Friday.  You may electronically schedule an appointment by going to www.sensiawellness.com and 
selecting the TeleHealth scheduling option at the top of the Home page.  You will be contacted at the 
date and time which you reserved.  The consultation will be paid for by your employer! 
 

 
 
A telephonic assessment is naturally limited in that the Sensia medical providers will not able to directly 
observe or examine you.  The nature of your condition may not be able to be determined through a 
telephonic assessment only.  The service provided is intended to supplement and not replace that of 
your Personal Medical Provider.  Prescriptions for routine medication refills and narcotic medications 
will not be provided. 
 
The Sensia medical providers reserve the right to determine the nature of the treatment and 
recommendations that are offered.  To your best health. 
 
Sensia Wellness 

http://www.sensiawellness.com/

